May 17, 1940

Members of the faculty:

Will you please read the following announcement in your classes
Monday, May twentieth?

The School of Education is having a picnic on Wednesday, Ma y
twenty-second, at four o'clock, north of Fowler Shops. There
will be games of many kinds, and you will have an opportunity
to get better acquainted with other students and with the fac-
ulty. All students enrolled in education courses (candidates
for the University Teachers Diploma, graduate and undergraduate

students) are invited. ©Supper tickets may be purchased at the
of fice of the School of Education or from student ticket sellers

for only fifteen cents. There will be dancing in the gymnasium
from seven to eight for ticket holders. It will pay you to take
time out from your studies and come to this picnic. Buy your

ticket before Tuesday evening.

Bert A. Nash, Chairman
Social Committee



